The Hinsbrook Homeowner Association will be holding their semi-annual General meeting on April 16th at 7:00 pm at the Darien Swim and Recreation Club clubhouse. The agenda consists of introducing the three new board members, discussing an update to the name of the association, setting up a Communications Committee, value and benefits of the HHOA, and neighborhood entrance signage ideas. We look forward to seeing our neighbors at the meeting! Join us in creating a strong neighborhood community! Questions can be emailed to <a href="mailto:Hinsbrookhoa@gmail.com">Hinsbrookhoa@gmail.com</a> or call Bill Christenson at 630-441-6584.